
From: Ann Rodriguez <[REDACTED]>
Sent: Sunday, September 3, 2017 3:30 PM
To: jeffrey E.; Rich Kahn; Daphne Wallace
Subject: Big N: SBDD -Barge update- Hurricane Irma

Hey Boss=an,

Subbase Dry Dock said that Big N have=to leave the storage/repair area this afternoon due to Hurricane Irma.

I've been speaking with Liza from Crown Bay Ma=ina (across from SBDD) to see if they can fit us into their storage area. L=za is working on it and should have more info on storage fee in about an ho=r

Our only other option is for Carlos to t=ke it to Virgin Gorda this afternoon but I don't think the Barge is capable=of that run due to bad weather, worn seals on steering shaft, water going i=to the engine room and Hydraulic fluid leaking. The cut off date to deliver=Big N to VG Dry Dock is Monday morning.

a=aiting storage quote from Crown Bay Marina. I'll keep everyone posted=..

<http://viconso=tium.com/featured/hurricane-irma-continues-track-to-leeward-islands/>
<<http://viconsortium.com=featured/hurricane-irma-continues-track-to-leeward-islands/>>

<https://www.yahoo.com/news/hurricane-irma-worried-w=ere-going-223240149.html>
<<https://www.yahoo.com/news/hurricane-irma-worried-whe=e-going-223240149.html>>

Ann R.
</=tml>=